
Dear Sirs 
 
Having listened to Mr Macon on the radio this morning saying he had not heard from anyone 
'for' the cut in nursery fees. I have written both to a Minister (but have not got a copy of that 
email, but enclose one I sent to Ms. Doublet. Which is self explanatory. Ms. Doublet says the 
majority of people agree with her. I cannot think that can be true as there are a lot of folk with 
an income below £75,000 - Pensioners for instant, who have increased doctors visits. 
 
If people want children they should make sure they can afford them first, not expecting the 
tax payer to supplement their care. Also more to the point they are only little for such a short 
time, stay at home and enjoy them. Schools take them at age 4. Get their priorities right. 
 
"Dear Deputy Doublet 

You said on a recent Jersey Radio interview that £75,000 is only equivalent to two salaries, I 
wish we had £75,000 a year. (I have just seen you on the 10 o'clock BBC news and felt I had 
to write.) 
We are pensioners getting no interest, or next to nothing on what capital we have left and still 
have cost of living bills to pay, the same as working couples, the only difference is 
mortgages, but we did have to pay a mortgage and at a higher rate that folk pay now. Also 
pensioners are paying rent. 
Why should the "tax payer" subside £75,000 + earners. 
 

Kind Regards 

 


